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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Positive Results Lawn Services, Inc., for the 

Larch Road Drainage Improvement Project.   

 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount for Construction Services is not to exceed 

$195,627.60, which includes a 20% contingency, and 

funding is allocated in the Limited Tax General Obligation 

Capital Improvement Bonds, as approved by Little Rock, 

Ark., Resolution No. 15,968 (May 2, 2023), Account No. 

B2D016D. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This project will construct new curb inlets and underground 

drainage to better capture and convey stormwater impacting 

residences near the intersection of Larch Road and 55th 

Street. The City issued Bid No. 2730 and Positive Results 

Lawn Services, Inc., submitted the lowest responsive and 

reasonable bid meeting the specifications of two (2) bids 

received for the project.     

 


